
For more information, please contact:
Anne Heidemann 989-317-4470 or AHeidemann@sagchip.org 

Grand re-opening and ribbon cutting

Wednesday Sept 24, 2025 at 3 p.m.

Come check out our new location and celebrate 
with us at the new Saginaw Chippewa Tribal Library.

Now located inside the Saginaw Chippewa Tribal College.
5805 E.  Pickard, Mt. Pleasant MI 48858

*Funding in part provided by American Indian College Fund Grant (AICF)*

 Everyone welcome!
 Refreshments provided 
 Door prize drawing

7500 Soaring Eagle Blvd. 


